Info from St.  Philip's Baby Pantry from Lauren Wolf at Health Dept:  They are still planning on offering services this Saturday from 10-3p HOWEVER it will be a drive-up service and its only for the essentials (baby formula, diapers, etc).  A worker will come to their car window and help them fill out paperwork and then bring out what they need

